
Our Lady of Victory Catholic School Council Meeting 
Tuesday, April 18, 2017 

6:00 p.m. 
School Library Resource Centre 

 
 

MINUTES 
 

Opening Prayer and Welcome:  Mrs. Murphy  
                           

 
     Old  Business :  Tina Annett 
 

 Healthy Morning snack program is going well.  Volunteers for the 
remainder of the school year have been secured.  Request for more 
teacher presence now that work to rule has ended.   Mrs. Murphy said she 
would mention request at the April staff meeting. 

 Healthy Morning snack program would like to run until the end of school 
year. Careful ordering will be necessary to support year end financial 
expectations provided by NCDSB must be factored into this possibility. 
Parents to continue to work closely with Mel and admin related to this 
requirement.  

 
      New Business:  Tina Annett 
 

• Proposal to use money from bake sale  at Pasta Dinner event to 
purchase playground balls was discussed and approved 

• Proposal to plan an end of year event ( June)  with goal to raise 
money to begin to revitalize “Woodstock”   Plans will include the 
expenditure of the PRO Grant money at this event.  

• Proposal to use some of the Pasta Dinner money to repaint the 
playground games ( including Kindergarten yard )  and a possible 
“graffiti”  wall. ( under hang area) Tina will look into options and 
possible purchase of stencils for future use. 

• Foo4KIDS program continues to be planned for a Fall 
implementation. Liaison person Gayle has met with Theresa and 
requires permission from NCDSB to pilot at OLV. 

 
          Next Meeting:   May 18, 2017 



      


